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Extranet Official visit of the High Commissioner of India at the National Audit Office
17-11-2023

On 17 November 2023, the High Commissioner of India, Ms. Gloria Gangte, accompanied by Mr. Aniruddha Das, Second Secretary

at the Embassy of India, engaged in a highly cordial and fruitful meeting with Mr. Charles Deguara, Auditor General, and Mr. Brian

Vella, External Affairs and Research Officer at the National Audit Office. 

During this meeting, discussions focused on the bilateral cooperation that exists between the National Audit Office of Malta and the

Comptroller and Auditor General of India. Mr. Charles Deguara stated that his Office is actively committed to enhancing its bilateral

cooperation with its Indian counterpart in the best interest of both national audit institutions.
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